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Hello September! We are so excited to get the new school year kicked off, but we’re also sad that our school-agers are leaving us! We want to wish them all good luck in their new year of school!!
Fall Confirmations & Vacation Coupons

Fall confirmations including the new fall rate and vacation coupons for the 2020-21 year will be handed out soon! Fall schedules and the new rates take effect on September 6, 2021.
Vacation coupons are based on the number of days each child is registered for in September. Keep in mind that the amount of coupons issued to you will not be adjusted if your schedule changes throughout the year. Coupons should be handed in no more than 2 weeks after the date you wish to use them. Keep them in a safe spot so they don’t get lost!
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A reminder that we will be closed on Monday, September 6th in observance of Labor Day.  Have a fun and safe weekend! You will be charged your normal tuition unless a vacation coupon is handed in.
Please excuse our mess!!
We are planning to have our flooring cleaned throughout the center this month. This shouldn’t cause much disruption to our day, but we will be prepping for it on the Friday beforehand and putting our classrooms back together the Monday morning afterward. Thanks for your patience during the process!
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Please call or email the center by 9:00am if your child will not be in attendance for the day and let us know the surrounding circumstances of the absence.
Each month the center will have a Spirit Day! This day will be a fun day that encourages a fun activity or dress-up day! This month, on Friday, September 10th help us kick-off the NFL season by wearing your football apparel!

Show your support for the Green Bay Packers or your favorite team!!
Whenever you schedule a wellness checkup for your child, it’s always a good idea to have the Health Report filled out and signed by your doctor at that time. Children under the age of 2 need one updated every 6 months, and children over 2 years old need them every 2 years! Also be sure to get a printout of their immunizations as well. Both forms can be handed in to Miss Pamela at either center. A copy of the Health Report is attached.
A Message from Mequon

Happy Birthday To You!!

William L. turns 3 on the 3rd!

Miss Julie on the 4th!

Hope K. turns 5 on the 9th!

Hazel M. turns 3 on the 10th!

Addison M. turns 2 on the 12th!

Ainsley R. turns 3 on the 14th!

Jordan D. turns 4 on the 18th!
Miss Erin on the 21st!

Ruby S. turns 5 on the 22nd!

Madelyn G. turns 4 on the 25th!

Michael L. turns 5 on the 26th!

Maverick M. turns 3 on the 28th!

James G. turns 5 on the 28th!

Happy Anniversary To You!!
Miss Jess – 8 Years on Sept. 16th!!!!!!!!

Welcome New and Returning Families!!
Stella K. in the Infants

Blythe H. in the Infants

Camden P. in the Infants

Elias A. in the Older Twos

Amaya R. in the Older Twos

Liliana L. in the Threes
Jordan P. in the Threes

Dylan R. in the Threes

Lucas C. in Pre-K

Mia A. in Pre-k

Shout out!

We’d like to take a moment to recognize Miss Ashley for the amazing job she did with the Mequon Pre-K Graduation!  She has spent a considerable amount of extra time and effort into making it memorable for all the children and their parents! 
Great Job Miss Ashley!!

The Gossip in Grafton
Happy Birthday To You!!

Miss Tiffany on the 3rd!

Miss Tamrah on the 20th!

Cora D. turns 5 on the 23rd!

Callan K. turns 3 on the 26th!

Everly M. turns 3 on the 29th!
Happy Anniversary To You!!
Miss Jenny – 4 Years on Sept. 5th!!!!

Miss Melissa – 6 Years on Sept. 9th!!!!!!

Miss Teonjia – 7 Years on Sept. 24th!!!!!!!
Welcome New Staff!!

Miss Taylor started with us in August! She will be helping in all the classrooms. Please be sure to introduce yourself if you see her!!
Welcome New and Returning Families!!
Josephine D. in the Infants

Warren A. in the Infant/Toddlers
Luther B. in Pre-k

Brylee G. in Pre-K
Shout Out!!

We would like to take a moment to recognize Miss Tamrah and all the hard work she puts into the Three Year Old classroom with Miss Teonjia! Miss Tamrah has researched new activities and incorporated them into the classroom. She is often found lending a hand to other classrooms as needed and is someone who is full of ideas.  Great Job Miss Tamrah!

